
 

 

Project Description 

 Amory Engineers completed a Water Audit for the Easton Water Division in 2008.  The 
water audit and leak detection survey of the distribution system was part of the Easton Water 
Loss Prevention Grant Project.  The goal of the water audit and leak detection survey was to 
identify and reduce unaccounted-for water loss within the distribution system to comply with 
Easton’s Water Management Act (WMA) Permit requirements.  As part of the project, the 
Town is implementing an in-home water conservation public outreach program.  In addition, a 
water conservation seminar was conducted for water departments within the Canoe River sub-
basin. 

Water Audit 

 Owner:   Water Division, Department of Public Works 
    Easton, MA 
 
 Contact:   John Marsh, Water Superintendent 
    417 Bay Road 
    South Easton, MA 02375 
 
 Telephone:   508-230-0850 
 
 Key Personnel:   Ryan J. Trahan, P.E. 


